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Nominate a GVSHP “Business of the Month”

BRAD HOYLMAN  April 30, 2015

The Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation (GVSHP) seeks to support
independent businesses with its “Business of the Month” program.  Each month, a local
business in Greenwich Village, the East Village, or NoHo is featured on the GVSHP website,
blog, and social media, reaching thousands of local residents. GVSHP highlights what makes
the business so special and why locals love it. It’s a great way to draw attention to our retail
treasures and increase their patronage and support. To nominate a small business, visit
www.gvshp.org/smbus or contact Karen Loew at kloew@gvshp.org or 212-475-9585 x33, and
please see the flyer for more information here.
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